
Who may want to host a Donor Center Blood Drive
•	 Businesses - Particularly those with limited space, scheduling 

conflicts, or limited number of employee donors.
•	 Community Groups - Clubs, civic organizations, and other 

organizations that would like to host a community service event.
•	 Family & Friends - A memorial blood drive is an excellent way to pay 

tribute to a lost loved one.

Donor Center Blood Drive Program
Think of it as a chance to host your own blood drive, without having to find room for donor beds or parking 
for a Bloodmobile. A Donor Center Blood Drive is a terrific option if your group simply doesn't have the 
resources to host a blood drive at your location. Instead, consider sponsoring your blood drive at your 
nearest TBC Donor Center.

Why a Donor Center Blood Drive may be perfect for you
•	 Your group wants to "give back" but holding an on-site blood drive is not feasible.
•	 Your group can be involved in a community service project.
•	 Your group will be eligible for enrollment in TBC's Group Blood Assurance Program.
•	 You will have more options when to hold a Donor Center Blood Drive.
•	 You can utilize the full-day of operating hours at the Donor Center.
•	 You can hold a one day or multiple day blood drive, based on what is best for you.
•	 You help maintain a stable community blood supply - which is good for us all.

How TBC partners with your group
•	 TBC will schedule your blood drive at one of our fourteen donor center 

locations.
•	 TBC will provide promotional materials to help advertise your blood drive.
•	 TBC will keep track of donations made in support of your blood drive.

Your blood drive... 
at our place
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